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The PDC committee met with members present: Mary Ann Henry, Charlene Strong, Jennifer Thompson, Debbie Christman, Jennifer Vaughn, Greg Kubler, Dan Duling, Kelli Hendrickson, Traci Newberry, Brenda Marshall, Sheena Parks, and Daria Condon.
Meeting dates were changed for PDC – October meeting is now October 26 and the November meeting is now November 30.
The up-coming inservice was discussed and is scheduled for Sept. 1st and 2nd.  Email reminder will be sent out by Dan Duling.  It should be on the SEK Website.
The PDC training is scheduled for the September 21st meeting.
The committee reviewed request to attend and request for points.
Meeting adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,
Debbie Skahan


